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November 6, 2023 
 

Dear Friends in Catholic Education, 
 
The Northeastern Catholic District School Board is pleased to share a visual graphic with our stakeholders and 
community partners, detailing the content of the new 2023-2028 Multi-Year Strategic Plan.  
 
The new 5-year multi-year strategic plan (MYSP) identifies four key strategic priorities. The MYSP will serve as a 
roadmap over the next five years, with opportunities for renewal or re-envisioning as needed. The MYSP is 
fundamental to ensuring good governance and helps to build public confidence and trust.   The MYSP and all its 
related work plans serve as the basis for decision-making, accountability, and creating a shared vision for the 
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